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11th September 2019 
Dear Parents,
After School Netball Club 
Your child has expressed a wish to join the Netball Club onThursdays from 3.15 - 4.00 p.m.  starting next Thursday, 19th September. There will be eight sessions this term on the following dates: 19th September, 26th September, 3rd October, 17th October, 7th November, 14th November, 21st November and 28th November.
(NB: there will be no netball on October 10th & 24th or during December)
Your child will need normal school P.E. kit plus a tracksuit for when the weather is cold, long hair tied back, and a water bottle.  Can I please remind you that all jewellery should be removed (stud earrings may be taped if it is not possible to remove them).
If your child would like to join the netball club then please complete and return the slip below to the school office. We would ask that attendance be as regular as possible.  If the weather is very wet, practice will take place in the school hall. 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs Miles

NETBALL CLUB  Commencing 16th September 2019
I give permission for my child ___________________________to come to netball training at 3.15pm every Thursday and will be collected from school at 4.00pm.
Signed: ________________________ Date: _____________________
(Parent/Guardian)
